
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
HAMILTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
The Hamilton Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing in accordance with the 
Wetlands Protection Act, MGL Ch. 131, Section 40, and the Hamilton Conservation Bylaw on 
March 26, 2025 at 7 pm to review a Request for Determination of Applicability for the renewal of 
the five-year Vegetation Management Plan (VMP). The proposed project is located along the 
Railroad Right of Way in Hamilton, MA. The applicant Ana Rita Pascoal of Keolis Commuter 
Services, and the property owner, The Massachusetts Bay Transportation Authority, are 
represented by Matt Donovan of Benesch. The application materials are on file and available for 
review with the Hamilton Conservation Agent. This meeting will be held over the Zoom platform 
and log-in information to participate will be included on the posted March 26 Conservation 
Commission agenda. 
 
Bethany Barstow 
Hamilton Conservation Agent 
 


